
SUNDAY SCHOOL BREAKFAST will be held next Sunday with the 

Minnie Rowe class hosting.  Please join us.   

 

W.M.U. INVITES all ladies to our annual Salad Supper on  

October 17th at 6:00pm in the fellowship hall.  Our guest speak-

er is Teresa Svoboda.  Please bring a salad to share and sign up 

in the narthex.  Hope to see all of you there! 

 

W.M.U. LEADERS:  Please mark your calendars.  The W.M.U. 

Council will meet October 9th at 10:00am at church to plan our 

upcoming year.   

2018 BUDGET REQUESTS are due to the  

Stewardship Committee on or before October 15th.   

 

Mission leaders, committee chairs & organizational 

heads are requested to call meetings to prepare  

itemized budgets for expenditures anticipated in  

calendar year 2018.  Please address budget requests 

to the attention of the Stewardship Committee and 

place on the Secretary’s desk.   
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